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The Board of Health held a meeting on September 26, 2017 to discuss changes to the BOH regulations  
in regard to permitting and operations of commercial, residential and municipal solid waste/recycling 
collection. 
The Board also voted on the bundling of the cost of trash and recycling to encourage recycling and 
allow compliance with the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
Solid Waste Bans 310CMR19.017. 
The Board also voted on a fining system for violations.  The goal is to encourage more recycling and 
hold the licensed haulers as well as the residents responsible and be compliant with DEP. 


